
Mrs. Myslik’s K-1 News and Notes 

April 29, 2024 

This week we are beginning a series of lessons that focus on 

sharing God’s Word to others around us.  In our first lesson 

we learn about a man named Naaman who learned about 

the Lord through his servant girl.  Then we’ll learn the about 

the prophet Jonah, who God called to share his Word with 

the people of Nineveh.  Through these lessons we can see 

how important it is to our gracious God that all people have 

a chance to hear his Word and come to faith.  He used 

different Israelites from all walks of life to share what they 

know about the Lord.  We, too, have opportunities in our lives to share his Word with friends, 

family, co-workers, and acquaintances.  May God help us to be bold witnesses! 

Singing in church: our preschool, kindergarteners, and first graders will be joining the Sunday 

School children and singing in the Sunday morning worship service on May 12. We ask you to 

please bring your child to the church basement by 9:45am so we can run through the song 

together and get lined up before church starts. We will sing towards the beginning of the service 

and then be excused to sit with families for the rest of the service. If you are not able to be there, 

please send me a written note ahead of time. Thanks! 

 

May Memory Work calendars are coming home today. If you need a second copy let me know 

or you can look it up on our school website under the “Parent Resources” tab. 

(www.stjohnpeshtigo.org). 

 

What is our next big school event? Track Day! Track day is coming up on May 17. This is a day 

when all of the students from K-8 do an assortment of track and field activities. It is a busy and 

fun day and needs lots of adult volunteers. Please consider signing up to help run different 

activities during the day. The k-1 activities include: jumping rope, throwing a ball, drop-kicking a 

ball, standing broad jump, running 400 meters, 50 meter dash, tossing a bean bag, throwing a 

frisbee, and a short distance zig-zag run.  Adult volunteers help with measuring or timing the 

students at each event. You can volunteer by signing up on the Sign-up Genius page on our school 

website (www.stjohnpeshtigo.org). Click on the “Sign-up Genius Tab” and follow the link to sign-

up.  

 

Kindergarteners This week the kindergarteners are finishing their unit on the letter Jj and will 

start the last new book for the school year! They will learn about the letters Xx and Yy first.  

http://www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/


Superkid Hot Rod is in charge and has decided to have everyone make a fun project out of an 

empty box. The kindergarteners will read a story this week called, “The Big Box Fix-up” and find 

out what the different Superkids made from their boxes. 

 

Our first graders are learning about the ow sound (as in cow) and ou 

(as in cloud) sound this week. Their next spelling test will be on Friday, 

May 3. 

 

Hot lunch this week is walking tacos. 

 

Let’s have an awesome week! 

Mrs. Myslik 

First Grade Spelling 

List: 

ou words: 

1. loud 

2. cloud 

3. proud 

4. found 

5. round 

6. sound 

ow words: 

7. town 

8. clown 

9. brown 

10. frown 


